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I strongly oppose this measure as it will affect the economically in a negative way,  it 

is going to make people not want to live in our beautiful state especially in the under 

represented communities, most folks cannot afford normal utilities much less adding 

the extreme cost that this measure could impose on homeowners. 

I feel it's discriminatory towards rural oregonians, essentially anyone not on city 

water.  Which homeowners spend 10-30k to put in a well out of pocket as it is plus 

there are maintenence on wells as well without adding these crazy costs.  This will 

will affect the the already bad housing shortage as this could make homes even more 

unaffordable, we can't all live in the city, and most don't want to.  This measure is 

penalizing all rural oregonians as well.   

It's unconstitutional to impose a measure like this on the good folks of Oregon.   

 


